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From the desk of your Director,

Here’s hoping that March comes in like a lion and leaves like a lamb, so
that we can be on the road putting on the miles.

What a fun night that the Potluck and Game Night was for all who at-
tended. Even though we never made it to the games, there was a lot of
delicious food and great conversation. These conversations led to some
ideas for upcoming events and/or activities. On the heels of this successful
Potluck, we will be bringing back the Chili Cook-off at this meetings, so
bring your best recipe and see how you do. The chapter will provide
cheese, crackers and sour cream. There will be more than one category
for voting.

We have received a couple of Ride 365 forms to start counting mileage
and can still take Iron Butt readings. Our bikes are bored in the winter, so
let’s keep them busy during our brief riding season.

| will be sharing information about the Remembrance Ride in May and

there will also be more details about the Bike Blessing/Uke’s Memorial
Ride. | am hoping to start a coffee/breakfast run at least once a month,
even before the riding season starts, and fish fry rides as well. When
thinking of places you might like to go, feel free to think outside the box.
Please share places you think you might like to make donations to in the
community. Let’s do some good in the ‘hood. Keep the shiny side up!
Gym

P.S. Remember that this March meeting we will be voting on the meeting
day (Saturday vs. Sunday).
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o= Get to Know your HOG Members

Current rides: 2003 Heritage Springer, 2021 Li
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Favorite motorcycle trip:

Any trip is terrific but my favorite trip so far was my 2016 trip to
Whitehorse BC and Skagway AK. | rode with my dad for the entire
trip (7,500 miles) on some wonderful roads and met many friendly
and unique people. If you look on the Kenosha HOG Facebook page
under albums, you can find pictures of the GOLD Rush Run.

Gym Fry -
Kenosha HOG Director

Membership

HOG

The Kenosha HOG chapter membership runs yearly from 1-1 thru 12-31. Membership fees are
not pro rated and they still come due for renewal on 12/31.The sponsoring dealership has the
right to terminate a Chapter membership should his/her conduct does meet the dealerships
standards or vision.

To find all the membership forms click here.


https://new.kenoshahogchapter.net/index.php/forms/
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Upcoming Events

MARCH 12TH AT 10AM IN THE HOG ROOM RIGHT AFTER THE MEETING

__Bring your best Chilil _

Frank Ulicki’s (UKE)
memorial Ride
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April 30th, 2022
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It's time for the Chili Cook Off! Bring your best chili and your appetite.
The cook off begins after the meeting on March 12th, 2022 in the HOG
Room after the chapter meeting. What is better than warming up with
some homemade chili?? Join us!

Join us for Frank Ulicki’s (Uke) Memorial Ride & Bike Blessing. Frank
Ulicki, Uke, opened Uke’s Harley-Davidson on April 1st, 1930
during the heart of the depression at the age of 22. He paid the
previous owners $250 and sold a $.04 nut on his first day in
business. He rode everywhere his entire life, having never even
owned a car. Uke’s life was Harley-Davidson and family so let’s
honor him the way that he would want to be

remembered - with a ride!

Join us for a remembrance ride. Which will be overnight from
May 14-15th to Baraboo, WI. With a stay at HoChunk Casino
& Hotel

More details to come

More details to come soon
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Hi everyone!

Starting to ramp up for riding season and it feels great! Friday, March 4th, James,
Bryan and Colt (Bryan's son) will all be racing at Flat Out Friday. If you are going to be
up there, cheer them on! If you can't make it, it will be airing online. Here is their
website to answer any questions you may have https://flatoutfriday.com/

We are always looking for new Rider Coaches for Riding Academy. It is an extremely
physical job, but it pays well! If you, or you know anyone who would be interested,
please have them contact brenda@ukeshd.com

Get your bike is for it's spring tune-up now before the snow melts!

PFH2COLT.

(FUTURE FLAT TRACK RACER)
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Minutes 2/12

Director- Gym

Road captain meeting- Elected three people to share head road captain responsibilities- Mr F,
Mick, Bob Clampit

Chili Cook Off planned for March meeting
Upcoming activities planned:
4/28: Pancake Breakfast/Bike Blessing/Keith's Ride/Lunch

5/14- Memorial Ride- Have a block of 20 rooms at HoChunk
More details to follow

Local charity donations- still trying to work out logistics

Looking for charities that are meaning or important to you

Would like to start a Chapter bags league, open to community members to make us more visible
Please let Gym, the road captains know if you have an idea for a ride- looking to suggestions
Christmas party- looking into options, starting to talk about it

in March we will vote on day of Chapter meeting- Saturday or Sunday. Please be prepared to vote.

There will be an absentee voting option for active members

Assistant Director- Paul

Bike Blessing and Memorial ride being combined

A good opportunity to support the dealership

Thank you to Brenda and Uke's for donating the soda for tonight

The Chapter donated the beer

Will need volunteers to help with pancake breakfast and lunch for Blessing/Memorial ride
Will provide pancake/sausage breakfast, burger/brat lunch and raffle for $15/person

asked Chapter for feedback on price- general agreement



